
Attention Linda Jackson, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the 

past several years Midas Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho 

and I encourage you to permit the proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in its Alternative 2. 

 

This project will help in our country's push to cut dependence on hostile nations for our essential 

minerals. 

 

Midas Gold has made it clear reclamation efforts will start alongside operations. They have worked 

to find safe access routes to the site that keeps vehicles away from our precious waterways. Plus, 

the company is trying to minimize their impact on the environment by keeping facilities within the 

existing footprint of historic mining operations. 

 

Reviewing Midas Gold's plans it is clear to me the company really believes in taking care of the 

environment and keeping the community safe. I urge you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project using 

alternative two and keep this project moving forward. The comment period has been extended by 

15 days once already, please keep the comment period to 60 days, so we can prevent additional 

delays. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Name: Sandra S Aleman 


